
 

 

 

September 28, 2017 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Commission Secretary 

New York State Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Agency Building 3 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

RE: Notice of a Name Change from Network Communications International Corp. d/b/a Inmate 

Phone Service to Network Communications International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate 

Communications - PSC NO. 1 

 Matter No. 17-01064 

 

Dear Hon. Burgess: 

 

Please find the original of this letter and replacement tariff PSC. No 1 submitted on behalf of Network 

Communications International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate Communications ("Company"). The purpose of 

this filing is to satisfy the requirement to file a replacement tariff as Ordered by the Commission. The 

Company requests that the records of the New York Service Commission, including the Company's 

Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity ("CPCN"), be updated to reflect the Company's name 

change to Network Communications International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate Communications. The 

Company respectfully requests an effective date for this filing of October 30, 2017.   

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 

via email to swarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Sharon R. Warren 

 

Sharon R. Warren 

Consultant to Network Communications International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate Communications 

 

cc: Stephanie Jackson - NCIC 

tms: NYx1703b 
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